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Top stories in this newsletter—We are listening. 

2020 Salary Guideline 

The member satisfaction survey was overwhelmed with members 

wanting to have a salary guideline for dental assistants working in a 

general practice in New Brunswick.  See details of the guide.  Feel 

free to share it. 

 

 

Scholarships for children of NBDAA members 

At the 2019 AGM in Moncton, Susie Dignam suggested that NBDAA 

award scholarships to children of members.  The board of directors 

agreed that it was a great idea.  In 2021, we will award 2 scholarships 

of $500 each for post secondary education for children of members. 

One of the scholarships will be called the Susie Dignam scholarship 

in recognition of her years of volunteering and devotion to the 

profession.   

Do you have a suggestion for the name of the second scholarship? If 

you do, give Bernice the name and why you think this would be a 

good name.  Application forms will be available in May.  

 

2020 AGM at the Rodd Hotel in Miramichi, NB 

We are looking forward to a great AGM at the Rodd Hotel at 1809 

Water Street, Miramichi, NB  E1N 1B2  on May 23, 2020.  For 

accommodations, please call 855-516-1090. 

More details will be provided in the upcoming newsletters.  We’re 

looking forward to seeing you there. 

 

Dental Assistants Recognition Week - March 1 - 7, 2020 

Dental assistants improve patient care and enhance patient 

satisfaction in dental offices around the world.  Dental assistants are 

an integral component of any dental practice who are committed 

professionals that provide quality dental care.  March 1 -7, 2020, has 

been designated by the Canadian Dental Assistants Association as 

the perfect time to acknowledge and recognize this versatile, multi -

talented member of your dental team. 

Please print the poster and display it proudly in your office where 

everyone can see it. 
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